FECCA researching new and emerging languages in
Australia

The Federation of Ethnic Communities’ Councils of Australia (FECCA) is undertaking a project on new and emerging langues in
Australia. This research will including identifying the relevant language groups, the language services needs of community
members, how adequately these needs are addressed through the provision of qualified services, and any incentives or
deterrents to obtaining interpreting qualifications in these languages.

To inform our consultation we have produced an issues brief on language services. You can read the brief here.

We are interested to hear from new and emerging community members, language service providers, and bilingual workers. If
you are interested in speaking to us about this project, please contact Senior Policy and Project Officer Erin Gillen.

Media Comments: FECCA Office — (02) 6282 5755, media@mediafb85f8131c.wpcomstaging.com.
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